
Blackburn, Thomas

From: Village West Chiropractic Inc. [vwchiro©yahoo.comj
Sent: Friday, August 29, 2014 2:52 PM
To: ST, RegulatoryCounsel
Subject: Limiting Online Continuing Education

It has come to my attention that the State Board of Chiropractic Examiners is considering a rule change to limit the
amount of asynchronous online continuing education hours that we can take during a license renewal period.

I would like to state my OPPOSITION to this proposed rule change.

I recently completed some Pennsylvania approved coursesonline recently for the first time this year. Not only did I find it convenient, as well as costing less than attending a conference
iravel, air fare, hoteis, etc...), but I actually feel like learned as much or more than attending a CE class in person. I understand for certain types of learning sucl’l as technIque conferences,

hands on approach is necessary. I would ask, however, that you keep our options open as I feel I learned valuable information with increased retention.

Thank you for your consideration.

Todd Stafford, DC

C)
xt!2
0<

m

3.AJ

1


